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Cottesloe Tennis Club 
Pennants Player Eligibility Policy 

 
Tennis West requires Pennants players to be eligible before they can play in pennants 
competition.  Eligibility is described in the Tennis West document ‘Tennis West League – 
Rules and Regulations of Competition’ as follows: 
 
3.5 Tennis West shall only accept entries from affiliated clubs or associations. Any player 

must be a registered member of the affiliated tennis club before they play. 
 
Cottesloe Tennis Club’s membership year runs from 1 October to the following 30 
September each year.  Invoices for subscription fees for the coming year are sent out at the 
beginning of September, and payment is due by the 1st of October. 
 
Summer Pennants team entries typically must be submitted by mid-September, prior to the 
subscription invoices being due.  The first matches are typically held by mid-October, after 
the subscription invoices have fallen due. 
 
It is the policy of Cottesloe Tennis Club that players may be included in the team 
nominations prior to paying their subscription invoice, but no player may play in any 
pennants match until their subscription for that year has been paid, unless prior agreement 
of the Committee has been obtained. 
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